
 
 

 

Information on REACH Regulation and RoHS Compliance 

 

Dear customer and business partner, 

We at KIS Antriebstechnik GmbH & Co. KG are a system supplier for industrial applications for rolling 
bearings and slewing rings. In our delivery process, we attach great importance to compliance with 
the currently valid regulations regarding RoHS conformity and the REACH regulation. 

REACH Regulation 
The European Chemicals Agency (ECHA) has published on its website (www.echa.europa.eu/de) 
under the heading "Information on chemicals" a list of substances of very high concern that meet the 
criteria of Art. 57 of the REACH Regulation and have been identified in accordance with the procedure 
of Art. 59 of the REACH Regulation. 
 
We hereby confirm and assure that the products currently supplied by KIS Antriebstechnik GmbH & 
Co. KG do not contain any products containing substances from the current REACH Candidate List 
(SVHC list) in a concentration of more than 0.1 percent by weight. 
 
Our obligation under the REACH Regulation to continuously review the ECHA Candidate List for 
additions and updates and to continuously ensure REACH conformity for the products supplied, as 
well as to inform our customers immediately in the event of deviations, is also hereby confirmed. 

RoHS 2011/65/EU and 2015/863/EU 
The terms "RoHS 2 or RoHS 3" are not official, but commonly refer to Directive 2011/65/EU and the 
supplementary Directive 2015/863/EU, which recently expanded the list of hazardous substances to 
10 substances. 
 
RoHS Directive 2002/95/EC 

RoHS 2 Directive 2011/65/EU 

RoHS 3 
Directive 2011/65/EU + Supplement 
2015/863/EU 

 
The details and information you receive from us regarding RoHS always refer to the currently valid 
status, in this case RoHS 3. 
 
The suppliers of the components selected by KIS Antriebstechnik GmbH &. Co. KG are requested by 
us to supply us only compliant components and to report to us immediately any deviations from the 
REACH regulation and the corresponding RoHS conformity that have actually been detected or 
suspected. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
KIS Antriebstechnik GmbH&Co. KG 
 

http://www.echa.europa.eu/de

